
 
February 27, 2023 
 
 
Dear Proposer, 

 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  RFI 23-081, Request for Information and Statement 
of Qualifications to Negotiate Redevelopment of Property within Boise’s Lusk District 
Neighborhood 
 

Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFI 23-081.   

 

This letter is to notify you that the City and Boise State University have reviewed all 

proposals and recommend that the project be awarded to the best qualified proposer, 

J Fisher Companies, contingent upon successful negotiation of a contract. 

           

Should the City and Boise State University be unable to successfully negotiate a contract 

with the top ranked proposer, that negotiation will be terminated, and the next highest 

ranked proposer will be contacted to begin negotiations. 

 

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise and Boise State 

University.  Your participation in the process is appreciated. 

 

 

Missy Grothaus 

Boise City Purchasing  

 

 

cc: RFI 23-081 File 

 


